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Accreditation  

MAHC Members have the opportunity to benefit from the MAHC/CHAP collaboration. As 

more and more health agencies and home care companies are making the decision to 

become accredited through one of the home care accrediting bodies, MAHC looked for a way 

to help our members. The Community Health Accreditation Partner (CHAP), a national, 

independent, U.S. not-for-profit accrediting body for community-based health care 

organizations, is offering to waive the $550 application fee for MAHC members. CHAP 

collaborates with home and community-based health care providers who need an 

accreditation partner that understands what their day-to-day is like.  

CHAP is committed to you and your business. For more than 50 years they have been 

supporting community-based businesses achieve accreditation. If you don’t know much 

about accreditation, never fear – they have education to help you understand the process. 

They also have resources and tools you need to achieve accreditation faster and to help you 

understand the future of health care. All of that and they waive the $550 accreditation 

application fee. What a wonderful benefit for you, MAHC members! 
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